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SHANNON OAKS OAK BAY
CELEBRATES 16 YEARS!

We are proud to celebrate the 16th anniversary gala
with our residents and team members. It is truly an
amazing journey that we have taken throughout the
years. What a lovely night filled with wonderful
decorations, delicious food, laughter and incredible
entertainment. We are so blessed to have this
Shannon Oaks community. 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS

April 16 - 22 is National Volunteer Week in Canada and
we want to celebrate our amazing volunteers. The theme
for this year is Volunteering Weaves Us Together. Our
volunteers contribute to the vibrancy in our communities.
Their dedication and heart to engage meaningfully with
our residents is encouraging and appreciated. 

As we recognize National Volunteer Week, let’s celebrate
all of our volunteers, many of whom live in our
communities  and serve their fellow residents.  

When you see a volunteer in action, please take the time to  
say hello and give them a heartfelt thanks for serving
alongside us and for investing their time and talents freely. 

Thanks in advance for personally thanking our amazing
volunteers.
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HAPPY EASTER FROM OUR COMMUNITIES

An Easter brunch celebration is the perfect way to bring our Shannon Oaks Oak Bay residents and their families
together! It was great to meet and cuddle our special guest - Mr. Bunny!
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Hallmark residents had a joyful Easter brunch with friends, family, and team members! The food was incredible but
better yet was the buzz of conversation in the dining room. 

Easter Open House Tea at Sun Pointe Village in Kelowna invited the family and friends over to enjoy the warmth of
togetherness, along with a delightful cup of tea and treats.



ARE YOU TEAM PINK OR TEAM GREEN?

Let 's  get social  -  Fol low us on social  media!


